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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MONITOR 
SPECIAL TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

OCTOBER 17, 2017 
 
 
The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 2:05 p.m.  
 
Members present: Malkin, Kowalski, Pike, Brandt, Reder  
Members absent: Kochany, Walsh 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to give direction to the Clerk to prepare the draft 2018 General 
Fund budget.  Items discussed at the meeting included full-time and part-time employee wages, 
the assistant assessor position, the deputy supervisor position and the Fire Chief’s request to hire 
two additional full-time firefighters. 
 
Based on the discussion, the Clerk will prepare the draft 2018 General Fund budget. 
The next 2018 Budget Workshop meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at 2:00 
p.m. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
  
 
Cindy L. Kowalski, Clerk    Ken M. Malkin, Supervisor 


